
 

 

TRACT 43220 - Caddo Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Caddo 
Parish School Board on May 8, 2013, being more fully described as follows: 
A tract of land located in the Northwest Quarter (NW 1/4) of Section 24, 
Township 22 North, Range 15 West, Caddo Parish, Louisiana, described as 
follows: Begin at an iron pipe which marks the Southwest corner of Block 
13 of the original Town of Hosston, as per plat recorded in Conveyance 
Book 33, Page 27 of the conveyance Records of Caddo Parish, Louisiana; run 
thence West along the North lines of C Avenue 458 feet to an iron pipe, 
which marks the Southwest corner of Block 11, Town of Hosston, which point 
is a 103.7 feet from the center line of the T.S.N. Railway main track 
along the North line of C Avenue projected; run thence North 16 degrees 50 
minutes West parallel to said railway 683.3 feet to the Northwest corner 
of Block 7 of the Town of Hosston; thence East along the South line of A 
Avenue 505.5 feet to the West line of a 30 foot road; thence follow the 
Westerly boundary line of said 30 foot road the following courses; South 
67 degrees East 142.86 feet to a point on the East line of First Street; 
thence South 50 degrees 30 minutes East 152.6 feet to a point on the North 
line of Lot 10 of Block 5, Town of Hosston; thence continue South 50 
degrees 30 minutes East 44 feet to an iron pipe; thence South 9 degrees 
West 174 to a point on the North line of Block 13, which point is a 116 
feet East of the Northwest corner of said Block 13; thence South 11 
degrees 45 minutes East 217 feet to a stake in Lot 11 of said Block 13; 
thence South 26 degrees 30 minutes East 95 feet to an iron pipe on the 
North line of C Avenue; thence West along the North line of C Avenue 194 
feet to the Place of Beginning; also a strip of land 30 foot wide lying 
East of and adjoining the Easterly boundary line of the tract above 
described and extending from the South line of A Avenue to the North line 
of C Avenue, this being the same tract as described in Conveyance Book 
294, Page 290, containing 10.02 acres, all as more particularly outlined 
on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of 
Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by the 
State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
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Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: This lease shall be for a minimum bonus of $1000 per acre and a 
minimum royalty of twenty (20%) percent. 
 
NOTE: This lease shall be for a primary term of two (2) years. 
 
NOTE: After the original term of the lease, production from the leased 
premises, or from land unitized or pooled therewith, shall only maintain 
this Lease as otherwise provided herein and from the surface of the earth 
of one hundred (100’) feet below the deepest then producing formation 
drilled by Lessee; after the primary term has expired, the Lease shall 
terminate as to all deeper strata. Lessee shall execute a recordable 
release as to such released depths upon Lessor’s request. 
 
NOTE: As long as Caddo Parish School Board owns the surface of the leased 
premises: (1) No actual wells or excavations will be located on, or 
drilled on, or mined on, or drilling or mining operations conducted and 
development on the property. (2) No pipelines, tank batteries or other 
facilities and equipment associated with oil, mineral or gas exploration 
and development will be placed on the property. (3) Caddo Parish School 
Board shall receive fair market value for merchantable timber removed or 
destroyed in conducting operations on any tract leased. (4) Any oil, 
mineral or gas development and/or exploration under the provisions of the 
lease shall not interfere, hinder or disrupt the educational program or 
activities under the direction of Caddo Parish School Board; and (5) 
Property may be pooled with other lands with the provisions of 1 and 2 
above applicable. 
 
NOTE: This lease is granted without warranty of any kind or nature, 
express, implied or statutory, not even as to the return of any monies or 
benefits received under any of the terms hereof, but with full subrogation 
of all rights of warranty to which Lessor may be entitled. 
 

 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Applicant: J. GRAY to Agency and by Resolution from the Caddo Parish 
School Board authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 10.02 Tract Number: 43220 
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TRACT 43221 - Livingston Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Livingston 
Parish Council on May 8, 2013, being more fully described as follows: All 
lands and/or mineral rights belonging to the Livingston Parish Police 
Jury, including, but not limited to fee lands, dedicated roads, streets, 
alleys, easements, servitudes, drainages, canals, ditches, waste treatment 
plants, situated in Sections 20, 21, 28, 29 and 48, Township 6 South, 
Range 3 East, and located within the boundaries of the 16,700' TUSC RA 
SUH, Lockhart Crossing Field, as established by Office of Conservation 
Order No. 1084, effective on and after February 20, 1980, according to a 
plat of survey by John E. Bonneau, Professional Land Surveyor, dated 
January 5, 1983, on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of 
Natural Resources, the boundaries of which unit are described, as follows: 
Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 2,124,513.78 and Y = 
662,902.83; thence North 5280.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
2,124,513.78 and Y = 668,182.83; thence East 5280.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,129,793.78 and Y = 668,182.83; thence South 
5280.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,129,793.78 and Y = 
662,902.83; thence West 5280.00 feet to the point of beginning and 
containing approximately 30.00 acres, all as more particularly outlined on 
a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: JEFF CHATELAIN to Agency and by Resolution from the Livingston 
Parish Council authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 30 Tract Number: 43221 
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TRACT 43222 - Jefferson Davis Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Jefferson 
Davis Parish Police Jury on May 8, 2013, being more fully described as 
follows: Beginning at a point said to be on the West line of Section 5, 
Township 9 South, Range 6 West of Jefferson Davis Parish, Louisiana, 
having Coordinates of X = 1,469,627.22 and Y = 597,111.67; thence South 89 
degrees 17 minutes 11 seconds East 8,005.24 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,477,631.84 and Y = 597,011.96; thence South 00 
degrees 02 minutes 59 seconds West 2,966.94 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,477,629.27 and Y = 594,045.02; thence North 89 
degrees 14 minutes 53 seconds West 2,535.17 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,475,094.32 and Y = 594,078.29; thence South 00 
degrees 24 minutes 12 seconds East 8,003.73 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,475,150.65 and Y = 586,074.76; thence North 89 
degrees 29 minutes 03 seconds West 5,671.54 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,469,479.34 and Y = 586,125.84; thence South 00 
degrees 24 minutes 39 seconds East 2,674.34 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,469,498.51 and Y = 583,451.56; thence North 89 
degrees 44 minutes 51 seconds West 5,285.08 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,464,213.48 and Y = 583,474.86; thence North 00 
degrees 22 minutes 18 seconds West 5,340.72 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,464,178.84 and Y = 588,815.47; thence South 89 
degrees 45 minutes 54 seconds East 5,281.49 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,469,460.28 and Y = 588,793.81; thence North 01 
degrees 08 minutes 59 seconds East 8,319.53 feet to the point of 
beginning, more specifically described as follows:  
 
TRACT 1: That certain tract or parcel of land containing 5.170 acres, more 
or less, being all of the public roads and/or rights-of-way owned and/or 
claimed by the Jefferson Davis Parish Police Jury situated in the 
following described boundaries: the Southwest Quarter (SW/4) of Section 4, 
Township 9 South, Range 6 West, Jefferson Davis, Louisiana and being more 
particularly described as “Phase I Prairie Crossing Subdivision” as per 
plat dated November 20, 2006 by Claude D. Smart, Registered Surveyor. Said 
tract being further identified in that certain “Declaration of Rights, 
Restrictions, Affirmative Obligations, Covenants, Servitude and Conditions 
For Prairie Crossing Subdivision, Phase One” dated November 6, 2006 and 
recorded in Conveyance Book 994, Page 56, under Entry Number 624596 of the 
Conveyance Records of the office of the Clerk of Court for Jefferson Davis 
Parish, Louisiana. Said public roads and/or rights-of-way being included 
but not necessarily limited to all of the following roads: West Prairie 
Way, East Prairie Way, South Prairie Way and Prairie Way. 
 
The tract above is contained within the following described area: 
Beginning at the Southwest Corner of Section 4; thence N 90° E a distance 
of 132.54 ft, thence N 0° 59’ 33” W a distance of 40.0 ft to a point on 
the North R/W of La. Hwy 101 said point being the true point of beginning; 
thence N 0° 59’ 11” W a distance of 1100.59 ft; thence S 89° 59’ 27” E a 
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distance of 520.00 ft; thence N 0° 59’ 50” E a distance of 100.00 ft; 
thence S 89° 59’ 27” E a distance of 1270.00 ft; thence S 89° 57’ 42” E a 
distance of 450.00 ft; thence S 0° 59’ 16” E a distance of 1200.00 ft to a 
point on the North R/W Line of La. Hwy 101; thence N 90° W along said R/W 
Line a distance of 2240 ft to the true point of beginning. 
 
TRACT 2: That certain tract or parcel of land containing 5.831 acres, more 
or less, being all of the public roads and/or rights-of-way owned and/or 
claimed by the Jefferson Davis Parish Police Jury situated in the 
following described boundaries: the Southwest Quarter (SW/4) of Section 4, 
Township 9 South, Range 6 West, Jefferson Davis, Louisiana and being more 
particularly described as “Phase II Prairie Crossing Subdivision” as per 
plat dated January 28, 2008 by Claude D. Smart, Registered Surveyor. Said 
tract being further identified in that certain “Declaration of Rights, 
Restrictions, Affirmative Obligations, Covenants, Servitude and Conditions 
For Prairie Crossing Subdivision, Phase Two” dated January 14, 2008 and 
recorded in Conveyance Book 1013, Page 829, under Entry Number 634269 of 
the Conveyance Records of the office of the Clerk of Court for Jefferson 
Davis Parish, Louisiana. Said public roads and/or rights-of-way being 
included but not necessarily limited to all of the following roads: North 
Prairie Way, West Prairie Way, East Prairie Way. 
 
The tract above is contained within the following described area: 
Beginning at the Southwest Corner of Section 4; thence N 90° E a distance 
of 132.54 ft, thence N 0° 59’ 33” W a distance of 40.0 ft to the Southwest 
Quarter of Prairie Crossing Phase I; thence N 0° 59’ 11” W along the West 
boundary line of Prairie Crossing Subdivision Phase I a distance of 
1100.59 ft to the true point of beginning; thence N 0° 59’ 11” W a 
distance of 800.00 ft; thence N 89° 59’ 27” W a distance of 70.00 ft; 
thence N 0° 59’ 11” W a distance of 1020.55 ft to a point on the North 
line of the Southwest Quarter of said Section 4, said point being N 89° 
58’ 41” E a distance of 55.63 ft from the Northwest Corner of the 
Southwest Quarter of Section 4; thence N 89° 58’ 41” E along the North 
line of the Southwest Quarter of Section 4 a distance of 2608.03 ft to the 
Northeast Corner of the Southwest Quarter of Section 4; thence S 1° 00’ 
31” E along the East line of the Southwest Quarter of Section 4 a distance 
of 1486.13 ft to the Northeast Corner of the Southeast Quarter of the 
Southwest Quarter of Section 4; thence S 0° 59’ 50” E a distance of 236.17 
ft to a point; thence N 89° 57’ 43” W a distance of 300.00 ft to the 
Northeast Corner of Prairie Crossing Subdivision Phase I; thence N 89° 57’ 
43” W along the Northern Boundary of Prairie Crossing Subdivision Phase I 
a distance of 450.00 ft thence N 89° 59’ 27” W along said boundary a 
distance of 1270.00 ft; thence S 0° 59’ 50” E along said boundary a 
distance of 100.00 ft; thence N 89° 59’ 27” W a distance of 520.00 ft to 
the true point of beginning. 
 
Tract 3: That certain tract or parcel of land containing 7.226 acres, more 
or less, being all of the public roads and/or rights-of-way owned and/or 
claimed by the Jefferson Davis Parish Police Jury situated in the 



 

 10

following described boundaries: the South Half of the Northeast Quarter 
(S/2 of the NE/4) of Section 18, Township 9 South, Range 6 West, Jefferson 
Davis, Louisiana and being more particularly described as “Harper Ranch 
Subdivision Part One” as per plat dated August 8, 2010 by James H. Knapp, 
Registered Surveyor and recorded under Entry Number 653369 of the 
Conveyance Records of the office of the Clerk of Court for Jefferson Davis 
Parish, Louisiana. Said public roads and/or rights-of-way being included 
but not necessarily limited to all of the following roads: Ja Elle Drive 
and Cheyenne Drive. 
 
Tract 4: A portion of “Gro Racca Road” containing 3.636 acres, more or 
less, being situated in the North Half of the North Half (N/2 of the N/2) 
of Section 17, Township 9 South, Range 6 West, Jefferson Davis, Louisiana. 
 
All parties hereto agree that this lease shall cover and include any and 
all oil, gas and minerals which Lessor herein may own or claim in the 
Southwest Quarter (SW/4) of Section 4, Township 9 South, Range 6 West, the 
Northeast Quarter (NE/4) of Section 18, Township 9 South, Range 6 West, 
and in the North Half of the North Half of Section 17, Township 9 South, 
Range 6 West Jefferson Davis Parish, Louisiana, including but not limiting 
to all servitudes, rights-of-ways, streets, alleys, roads, canals, bayous, 
lakes, streams, ditches, etc, public or private, traversing or adjoining 
the lands leased herein, whether specifically described herein or not. 
 
Total Gross Acreage herein nominated is 21.863 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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NOTE: The Jefferson Davis Parish Police Jury has a minimum requirement for 
bonus and rentals of $300 per acre and 22% royalty. 
 

 
Applicant: ORX EXPLORATION, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Jefferson Davis Parish Police Jury authorizing the Mineral Board to act in 
its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 21.863 Tract Number: 43222 
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TRACT 43223 - Iberville Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Public Safety And Corrections on May 8, 2013, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 
2,056,600.00 and Y = 555,400.00; thence South 87 degrees 03 minutes 52 
seconds East 1,751.90 feet to a point on the Northern boundary of State 
Agency Lease No. 20712 having Coordinates of X = 2,058,349.60 and Y = 
555,310.28; thence along the boundary of said State Agency Lease No. 20712 
the following courses: Southwesterly along an arc to the left having a 
radius of 6,550.93 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,057,910.33 
and Y = 555,032.77; Southeasterly along an arc to the left having a radius 
of 3,513.95 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,059,574.64 and Y = 
553,711.91; Southeasterly along an arc to the right having a radius of 
4,914.79 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,060,201.94 and Y = 
553,467.00, and Southeasterly along an arc to the right having a radius of 
5,562.07 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,060,799.92 and Y = 
553,000.61; thence South 80 degrees 30 minutes 32 seconds West 1,216.57 
feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,059,600.00 and Y = 552,800.00; 
thence West 800.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,058,800.00 
and Y = 552,800.00; thence North 50 degrees 42 minutes 38 seconds West 
2,842.53 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,056,600.00 and Y = 
554,600.00; thence North 800.00 feet to the point of beginning, containing 
approximately 103 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
The description is based on information provided by the State Agency 
regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: APPLE ENERGY to Agency and by Resolution from the Louisiana 
Department Of Public Safety And Corrections authorizing the Mineral Board 
to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 103 Tract Number: 43223 
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TRACT 43224 - Cameron Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Transportation And Development on May 8, 2013, being more 
fully described as follows: Beginning at a point on the south line of the 
right of way for Louisiana Highway 384, which point is due North 922 feet; 
thence Easterly along the South line of said right of way 208.7 feet from 
the Southwest corner of the SE/4 of SW/4 of said Section 18. From the 
point of beginning run Easterly along the South line of said right of way 
a distance of 147.58 feet to a point; thence Southerly perpendicular to 
the South line of said right of way a distance of 147.58 feet to a point; 
thence Westerly parallel to the South line of said right of way a distance 
of 147.58 feet to a point; thence Northerly perpendicular to the South 
line of said right of way a distance of 147.58 feet to the point of 
beginning. Said tract being acquired by the State of Louisiana and the 
Department of Highways of the State of Louisiana in that certain Warranty 
Deed dated February 19, 1948 and recorded in Conveyance Book 67, Page 433, 
Entry No. 53349 of the records of Cameron Parish, Louisiana, containing 
0.50 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the 
Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The 
description is based on information provided by the State Agency regarding 
location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, 
distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface operations will be performed on the property. 
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Applicant: DELTA LANDS EXPLORATION, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from 
the Louisiana Department Of Transportation And Development authorizing the 
Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: .5 Tract Number: 43224 


